
From: Cecelia Novak
To: Kein, Michael
Subject: Santos Subdivision, McKinleyville
Date: Wednesday, August 20, 2025 9:03:15 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Greetings,
 I am a resident directly across from the proposed Santos subdivision.   We were told that McKinleyville Ave would
be routed to School Road through the subdivision and into the round about on School Road. Is this still part of the
plan? And why hasn’t it happened yet?  Traffic has already been increasing on School Road and will only get worse
with the new BMX park and 45 new houses.  Importantly, we and other neighbors were told the medians on School
Road were temporary until PG&E could remove the telephone poles.. well, they have and the medians are still
there.  We cannot enter our driveway without stopping traffic ( and praying not to get rear ended) because of these
medians.  Why are they still there? They are a hazard and unsightly as well. I encourage you drive on School Road 
to enter our driveway.
Thank you for addressing our concerns,
Cecelia Krueger-Novak
1210 School Road
McKinleyville, CA 95519
Sent from my iPad

mailto:ccncody@yahoo.com
mailto:mkein2@co.humboldt.ca.us


Solar Shading  
Exemption 2023

Kathleen Kosta Property Lot 72
APN 508-391-041-000

J. Keller Property Lot 73
No Projects on file for APN 508-391-042-000

Taylor Alberto property Lot 71 
APN 508-391-040-000 
Certificate of Occupancy 2019 
BLD 41086
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